

Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health 1-210 Moos Tower 515 Delaware Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

(612) 624-5400 FAX: (612) 625-8950

July 9, 1990

J. Stewart Bryan Media General, Inc. P.O. Box C-32333 Richmond, VA 23293-0001

Dear Stewart:

It is marvelous that you are now an Owler! We don't seem to have made any "formal" progress toward a contribution to the Grove from "Southern Culture". Would you continue to think with me how we might do it informally this year, say at a late evening on the deck if we are unprepared (or ineligible) for a luncheon engagement!

I'm sure you have some good stories. I also suspect that the Grove may be the last place on Earth where readings from Joel Chandler Harris would be acceptable and fun. I will bring a couple. See you this week.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, MD

Professor and Director

Henry Blackburn (rf)

/nmf